
DEP Communication 
Ridge Run HSCA Site – Community Update 

 
10/9/2020 Email: 
You are receiving this email from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) because you have 
previously expressed interest in the Ridge Run PFAS HSCA Site located in East and West Rockhill Townships, Bucks 
County.  
  
UPDATES:  
 

• DEP and its contractor, Tetra Tech, Inc., continue to maintain filtration systems and provide bottled water 
deliveries to those homes where combined concentrations of PFOS and PFOA exceed EPA’s Health Advisory 
Level (HAL). 

 

• Beginning Monday, October 12, 2020, a Tetra Tech Subcontractor, Eichelbergers, Inc., will begin drilling 
additional monitoring wells in the area to enhance our understanding of the location and movement of PFAS in 
groundwater for this site. This work is expected to last approximately 4 weeks. Other Subcontractors that you 
might see on Site include Earth Data Northeast, Inc. and Elk Environmental Services, Inc. 

 

• As of March 13, 2020, DEP’s Southeast Regional Office remains closed as part of Governor Wolf’s announced 
COVID-19 mitigation measures. DEP staff are teleworking and have access to e-mail and voicemail. Please 
respond to this email with any questions that you have.   

 
DEP continues to update its project website at http://dep.pa.gov/ridgerun   
  
If you would like to be added to this distribution list, please contact RA-EP-SEROECB@pa.gov . Please include “Ridge Run 
Updates” as the subject of your e-mail.  
  
Thank you for your continued interest in DEP’s work at the Ridge Run PFAS HSCA Site.  
  
Sincerely,  
   
Colin R. Wade | Environmental Protection Specialist  
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields  
Department of Environmental Protection  
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